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Brooke ONeill

From: Oliver McMahon <olsmcm@gmail.com>
Sent: 14 February 2022 14:03
To: Licensing (SCDC)
Subject: Premises Licence Variation - The Lodge Duxford - deadline 28/02/2022

Categories: Brooke

Dear Madam/Sir, 

I am writing to you because the Duxford Lodge Hotel is playing their music outside so late that I can't get to sleep. 
This is not at all acceptable in this neighbourhood.  

I am worried that if they are allowed to play music outside until 11 pm that it will be even worse. I do not want this 
application to be approved. 

I have to get up for school and this loud music outside is not helping and has been a problem so far. 

I thank you for reading this. 

Oliver McMahon, aged 12 

17 Markby Close 
Duxford CB22 4RS 
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